

Religious Immunization Requirements Exemption

Student Name:		Grade:	Date of Birth:
Dear Parent/Guardian,			
Please review the statements below and return this signed acknowledgement to the Minuteman health office to request religious exemption from immunizations. This form can be downloaded from the nurse's website at Minuteman.org.			
Sincerely,			
Minuteman Nurses Sarah Bolduc, RN and Kate Gamache, LPN			
T: 781-861-6500 x7499 F:	781-861-3421	E: nurse	@minuteman.org
As a parent (or guardian) of the above named child, a minor enrolled in the public schools, I request that he/she be exempt from the immunization requirements in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 76, Section 15, General Laws of Massachusetts, because such requirements conflict with our sincere religious beliefs.			
I understand when a case of a vaccine-preventable disease emerges, susceptible individuals (including those with medical or religious exemptions) who are not immunized will need to be excluded for the appropriate time periods as outlined in <i>Reportable Diseases, Surveillance and Isolation & Quarantine Requirements</i> (105 CMR 300.000).			
I also understand I will be asked annually to submit in writing my child's immunization exemption status. I may also choose to have my child immunized against certain diseases but remain exempt from others according to my religious beliefs.			
Parent Signature:		Da	ate:
Part of an act further regulating immunization of school children:			
"In the absence of an emergency or epidemic of disease declared by the Department of Public Health, no child whose parent or guardian states in writing that vaccination or immunization conflicts with his sincere religious beliefs shall be required to present said physician's certificate in order to be admitted to school."			

Non-Discrimination: Minuteman Regional Vocational Technical School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, sexual orientation, or gender identity in its programs or activities, including its admissions and employment practices. The School District does not tolerate harassment or discrimination. An individual has been designated to coordinate compliance under Title IX and Section 504 and may be contacted through the Superintendent's Office, 758 Marrett Road, Lexington, MA 02421, (781) 861-6500, ext.7360.

Chapter 76, Section 15 Massachusetts General Laws